
Mazenod Social Club 
020 7624 5517 

Manager: Anna Redmond 
Assistant Manager:  

Mags Conway 
__________________________________ 

Opening Hours: 
Monday – Thursday: 5pm to Midnight 
Friday: 4pm to 1:30am 
Saturday: Noon to 1:30am 
Sunday: Noon to 10:30pm 
______________________________ 
Weekly Events: 
Monday: 
Ballroom of Romance Adult Social Danc-
ing 
Tuesday: 
25 Card School Lounge from 8pm 
Salsa in Hall from 8:30pm 
Wednesday: 
Pensioners Advice service in Hall from 
10am 
Friday: 
3rd Friday every month- Line Dancing in 
Hall 
______________________________ 

Live Music every  
Monday & Saturday night 

________________________ 
Sat 21st October 

Music in Lounge by  
Dawn ‘til Dusk 

70’s/80’s/Rock/Country 
From 9.30pm 

_________________________ 
Mon 23rd October 

Ballroom of Romance with Eugene Doonan 
from 8.30pm 

_________________________ 
Fri 28th October 

Anton & Lyn in Lounge  
from 9.30pm 

& 
Return to Camden 
Set Dancing/Ceili in  

Hall from 8pm 
Admission £12 

_________________________ 
Mon 30th October 

Ballroom of Romance with  
Frank Nelson on Tour from Ireland from 

8.30pm 

Please take a few moments to look at our  
Christmas Stock in the Holy Shop at the back of 
the Church. Buy early to avoid the rush! 

Please help yourself to the contents of our table in 
the porch on the mornings we get donations from 
Tesco.  

“Human Rights in Port Brexit Era” talk to be held 
at West Green Parish, 286 West Green Road 
London N15 3QL on Saturday 28th October from 
10am—4pm 

Catholic History Walks 
The King's Good Servant 
Wednesday 25th October, 2pm. The story of he-
roic St Thomas More. Meet at the Church of Our 
Most Holy Redeemer and St Thomas More, 
Cheyne Row. SW3 5HS. Nearest Tube: Gloucester 
Row or South Kensington  
Guy Fawkes and Bonfire Night 
Sunday 5th November, 3pm. Special! - Join Joan-
na on the 5th November as we explore the story 
of Guy Fawkes and the Gunpowder Plot. Meet on 
the steps of Westminster Cathedral at 3pm.  
Nearest Tube: Victoria  

Live in carer needed for elderly lady who has  
recently become housebound. 
The position might suit someone who needs free 
accommodation or who is studying or working 
part time during the day. Please contact Lilly on 
07985081109 for further information.  

Always do your best. What you plant 

now, you will harvest later.  
Og Mandino 

The Catholic Children’s Society have received an 
incredible response to their Grenfell Tower appeal 
and would like to thank everybody for their  
generosity. They have been able to provide vital  
services to families that were affected by the  
disaster. 
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Thank You 
Dear Oblate Fathers and Parishioner's of Sacred Heart Church, Quex Road.  I want to thank 
you for the lovely bouquet of flowers I received after Mass on Saturday night. It was a great 
surprise. I would also like to thank you for the friendship, support and prayers I have received 
since coming back to the Parish in 2008.  I will never forget you. You will be remembered in 
my prayers and I ask that you say a wee prayer for me now and again. May God Bless you all.   

Sr. Jean 

Come and experience God’s love and the 
gift of healing with Fr Fernando Suarez 
MMMP a renowned preacher from the 
Philippines,  on Wednesday 25th October 
at 7pm in our Church. All our welcome to 
attend. 

November is Month of the Holy Souls, if 
you wish to include your loved ones on our 
November dead list, please complete a 
purple sheet which is available from the 
back of the Church and return to the Parish 
Office in the envelope provided.  All names 
listed  will be prayed for at every Mass  
during November. 
 

On Wednesday 1st & Thursday 2nd  
November there will be additional Masses 
in the evening at 7pm for All Saints Day & 
All Souls Day. 

How Catholic was Martin Luther? A Talk led by 
Peter Stanford (Author) on Thursday 2nd  
November at 7.30pm in the Presbytery.  All are 
welcome to attend. 

A prayer vigil will be held in Westminster  
Cathedral on Friday 27th October  following 
5.30pm Mass to mark the 50th Anniversary of 
the Abortion Act in 1967. 

We have received a message from Brother Elvis 
who was in the Parish last year that he will be 
ordained a Deacon on 21st October.  
Please remember him in your prayers. 

Next Saturday night 28th October 
British Summer ends and the clocks go 
back 1 hour. 

Scripture Evenings—Talks led by Fr John Hemer MHM 
St Marks Gospel—Thursday 16th November at 7.30pm  
Advent Readings—Thursday 30th November at 7.30pm 
To be held in the Presbytery of Sacred Heart Church.  
All welcome to attend. 

Next Sunday 29th October all are welcome to join our Priests and other Parishioners in 
the Community Hall for a cup of tea/coffee and a chat. 



We regretfully announce the deaths of the following people from our parish 
Mary Bridie Nolan late of Saundby Lane SE3. Funeral Mass Thursday 26th October at 12.15pm, 
following onto Hampstead Cemetery at 1.30pm 
 

Phillip Not late of Narcisis Road Funeral arrangements to be announced. 

The Sacrament of Baptism 
If you would like to find  out more 
information about the Baptism  
Programme please call in to the 
Parish Office and meet Sr. Lucilla on Thursday 
mornings between 9am and 12 noon.  
 

During the winter months we have decided to 
transfer Baptismal Preparation Meting from 
a Monday evening to a Monday morning. This 
is for the safety of parents going home alone 
after the night class. Our next class will be on 
Monday November 6th at 10am in the Parish 

House. 

Today at all Masses there will be a 2nd  
collection for Fr Paschal ’s Mission.   
 

On Sunday 12th November there will be a  
second collection at all Mass for Sick & Retired 
Priests 
 

Thank you very much for your  continued  
generosity in supporting the Parish and  
Diocese.  

Our Annual Memorial Service for 
those who have experienced the 
death of a loved one this year will be 
held on Friday November 17th at 
7.30pm. If you would like to have a 

photograph of your loved one displayed  
during the service, please post them into the  
Parish Office or email them to 
noreen@omiquex.org .uk 
All photos will be returned to you. 

Our Young at Heart Club meets 
every Wednesday at the Marian 
Centre, Stafford Road,  

West Kilburn, from 1pm till 3pm. We have a 
range of activities every week. New members 
are most welcome. Our trip to the Isle of 
Wight for our Turkey and Tinsel weekend in 
November is full and we still have a waiting 
list. This week we had a great afternoon of fun 
with a Zumba class. 

A Purse was found in the Church last Sunday 
after 11am Mass.  If this could be yours, please 
contact the Parish Office.  

If you would like to get married in our Church 
you will need to give six months notice in order 
for us to prepare the necessary paperwork. 
 

To find a range of Catholic Marriage  
Preparation Classes please visit rcdow.org.uk/
marriage-and-family-life or telephone  
Charlotte Mc Nerlin 0207 931 6064.  
Website  family@rcdow.org.uk 

Care and Share is a weekly support group, for  
parents and carers with children who are living 
with mental health conditions or additional 
needs. If you want to talk about your concerns 
please feel free to come along to the  
Presbytery between 9.30am—10.30am on 
Thursday mornings where you can talk it 
through, in a safe place. 

The next JPIC Meeting will be held on  
Monday 30th October at 7.30pm. 

Fr Lylie will leave the Parish on 31st October, 
he will be based in Edinburgh until next year.  
He will return to the Parish before he departs 
to go back home to Sri Lanka later in 2018.  We 
wish Fr Lylie many blessings on his new  
ministry. 

Make peace with your past, enjoy your present and hope for your future! 

The Credit Union operates form the Parish 
House every Monday from 6.30pm-8pm and 
Tuesdays from 9.30am till 11am. New  
members are always welcome. It’s a great 
way to save money and borrow at very 
cheap interest rates. Call in any Tuesday for 
more information.  

Do you have a child with additional needs? 
If so, why not bring them to our Club which 
meets every Saturday from 1.30pm till 4pm. 
The club is closed for half term and will  
resume again on Saturday 4th November. 

Would all those travelling to Calais with  
Fr Terry on Saturday November 25th please 
bring in a copy of their Passport so that they 
can be submitted to the French authorities 
for security as soon as possible. We have a  
limited number of new available seats due 
to the fact that we have acquired a second 
coach. If you are interested, please contact  
The Parish Office this week. 

Our Parent and Toddler Group will meet 
again on Monday 30th October outside the 
Parish House at 9am and take a ramble 
around to Hullabaloo for coffee and a chat.  

The Porch Project will re-open its 
doors soon. We are in the process of 
planning for the winter season now.  
For more information please leave 
your details and we will pass them onto James 
or speak to Fr. Terry. 

The Youth Group will not meet next Friday 
27th October due to half term. The group 
will resume the following week.  
New members welcome. 

Are you interested in joining us in a 10 
week course in British Sign  
Language in January 2018? We have 
10 places only. If you want to learn 
the basics of BSL, please contact the  

Parish Office. 
Please help us collect used stamps for the  
Catholic Deaf Society who can raise funds with 
them. 

Are you interested in taking part in a new 
course we are offering  for parents in  
helping them to manage their finances 
better, it’s a fun and relaxed course and will 
cover useful ideas and practical tips for  
everyone. For more information, please 
contact Pat on 07722 052995/07963 44786 

Faith Sharing Groups for Advent & Christmas 
starting on 22nd October , for more  
information, please contact Carmel on  
quignic@btinternet.com 

There will no English Classes next week.  The  
classes will resume again on Tuesday 31st  
October  from 1am—12 noon at 14a Quex 

Advent Retreat for Oblate Friends 

Shout with a loud voice, Joyful Messenger  

(Isaiah 40:9) 
Presented by Fr Brian Maher OMI and  
Sr. Catherine Lavery HFB. 
Wistaston Hall, Crewe from Friday 8th—Sunday 
10th December 2017. for more information, 
please contact Kirk Jacob, Oblate Partners in 
Mission 
0207 624 7296 or email 

The London Irish Centre will be holding a  
Winter Fair on Saturday 4th November from 
12pm—3pm. To be opened by the Mayor of 
Camden—Richards Collins. 
Kennedy Hall NW1 9XB (Entrance in Murray 
Street).  

Thank you once again to James & Paula for 
the beautiful display of flowers in the 
Church. 


